
 
 

 

 

 

September 1, 2023 

 
RE: PIPE & FITTINGS LIST PRICE INCREASE 

 

Dear Tyler Pipe Distributors, 

 
Tyler Pipe will raise our list prices on all Cast Iron Pipe & Fittings by 5.0% on January 1, 2024.  
 
Effective immediately, we must allocate orders at current prices. We will provide 4 months 
allocation based on your annual tonnage.  All orders placed after December 31, 2023 will be at 
January 2024 list pricing.  Any order placed before December 31, 2023 that surpasses your 
allocation amount will be at January 2024 list pricing.  All orders are for immediate release.  Any 
orders shipped after January 31, 2024 will be repriced at January 1, 2024 list pricing.   
 
Your Tyler Pipe Regional Sales Manager will be contacting you to provide your allocation amount 
and to answer your questions. 
 

2024 List Prices will be posted on our website no later than September 18, 2024. 
www.tylerpipe.com 

We appreciate your business and look forward to working together again for a successful 2024. 

 

Respectfully,   

 

Thad Hicks 
National Sales Director 
Tyler Pipe Company  
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